GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA

Assistant Executive Engineer

Public Works Port & Inland Water Transport Department, No.1 Sub-Division, Mangaluru
Email : aeepwdmna@gmail.com

No: AEE/MNG/PWP&IWTD/Certificate/ 2019-20/Dated: 03- 01-2020

o, G’B

The Principal

Sri Chaitanya Techno School

Bhangra Kuloor Road, Near Mahesh PU college
Kottara Chowki

Mangalore- 575006

Sir,

Subject: Building Safety and Structural Soundness Certificate of Sri Chaitanya Techno School, Kottara
Chowki, Mangaluru Regarding
Reference: Your letter dated 28.12.2019

As concerned to above said subject, as per your request under reference letter, | am hereby Certify that
regarding safety and structural soundness report of Sri Chaitanya Techno School, building situated at
Kottara Chowki, of Derebail Village, of Mangalore Taluk, in Survey no. 4-10, 4-03 and 11-8, accordingly
Inspection Committee, PWD, Port and Inland Water Transport Department, no. 1 Subdivision,
Mangalore has inspected the School Building, and reported that said building was constructed in the
year 2017, and building is strong in nature.

As per the report of the Inspection Committee, it is hereby certified that Sri Chaitanya Techno school,
Kottara Chowki, Mangaluru, building is structurally sound and strong and perfect in Nature to carry out
all school activities.

Yours faithfully,

Public Works, Ports and Inland Water

Transport Deﬂnen/m\n_angalore Subdivision, Mangaluru




